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I am a law abiding citizen who supports reasonable gun precautions.  I hold a 

concealed carry permit.  I train at the local gun range.  I consider myself to be a 

responsible gun owner.  Our CURRENT gun laws provide more than sufficient 

guidance for authorities to regulate gun ownership via training and background 

checks.  SB 243 is legislative overreach of the worst kind.  Please don't punish law-

abiding citizens in a misguided attempt to control criminals and illegal aliens, who do 

NOT OBEY laws! 

 

Thank you, 

David Freitag  


